
 

I (We) hereby authorize Rabbi Nathan W. Langer to sell my (our)  
Chametz for Passover 5783 (Wednesday, April 5 - Thursday, April 13, 
2023). 
 
Name (s) 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone (______)____________________       Tzedakah $______________ 
 
Complete Address 
________________________________________________________________________   
 

In preparing for Passover, it is customary to sell your Chametz.   
If you would like to sell your Chametz, please complete this form 
and return it to the Synagogue no later than Wednesday, April 5 at  
8 AM. PLEASE NOTE that it is customary to contribute  
Tzedakah when selling your Chametz. Rabbi Langer is currently 
accepting the Sale of Chametz via email, snail mail or drop-off 
at the Synagogue Office.  Please return the authorization form  
below or email Rabbi Langer at mitzvah18@comcast.net. 
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